
Comment for planning application WSCC/011/21
Application
number

WSCC/011/21

Name Paul Woodward 

Address DOWNVIEW CLOSE, 17, DOWNVIEW CLOSE, ARUNDEL, BN18 0LD

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments I object to this planning application for a number of reasons. First, the size of this facility and building
is not in harmony with the size of facilities and buildings in the area - and being so it will be the
greatest eyesore in the Arun district, sticking out like a sore thumb and spoiling the landscape, being
highly visible across the south downs. It will pollute the air, increase industrial traffic on small country
lanes and increase both noise and light pollution. House prices in surrounding areas will lose value, and
the local villagers will suffer. This plan is not considerate of the environmental impact, and it should be
quite obvious to build such large facilities only in large built up industrial areas. This is simple
housekeeping. For as long as people put money first and not harmony, they create further imbalance
and conflict. It's shameful that this planning application has been put forward and is even being
considered. Surely something should be in place to stop developers even getting to this stage?
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